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SPECIAL NOTICE

November 25, 2020

The Anniston Housing Authority’s Board of Commissioners will hold a Community
Meeting, in follow up to the Public Hearing held on November 12, 2020 in regards to the
HUD required Annual/S-year Plan. The Community Meeting will be held on Thursday,
December 3, 2020 at 3:00 p.m. at the EnVision Center in Constantine Homes at 318 Elm
Street, Anniston, AL 36201. This meeting can also be attended via zoom, using the
following link: https://z0om.us/i/95191671727 Meeting ID: 951 9167 1727.

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss:

e The Annual/5-year Plan

e Cooper Homes Redevelopment
e Barber Terrace Redevelopment
e Comments from the Community
e Next Steps/Closing Comments

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, there are only 30 seats available for the public. Please call
or text (256) 419-6113 to reserve your seat. Those who do not RSVP are subject to not
being able to attend this meeting. For questions or concerns, please call (256) 236-1575
ext. 112.

Thank you,
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Willie B. McMahand, Jr.
Executive Director
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